TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

2025 JAN 24 AM 11: 52

Bristol Town Council 10 Court St. Bristol, RI 02809 January 24, 2025

Subject: Harbor Commission

Dear Honorable Councilmen,

After over 20 years of service and recent years of family health considerations I have decided to resign my position as Commissioner on the Bristol Harbor Commission.

I thank all of you for the many years of allowing me to serve in this position. It has been one of the most enjoyable activities I have ever shared working on. The good group of people serving as Commissioners, Alternates, Advisory Board Members and Harbormaster have made it very special to me. As you all know, I love boating and the waterfront in Bristol.

Best personal regards,

Jim Dollins

ce: Dom Franco, Chairman

Gegg Marsili, Harbormaster Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk